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TETFUND LOCAL CONFERENCE ATTENDANCE ADVERTISEMENT 

This is to inform all members of staff of the University that there is fund 

available for sponsorship of Local Conference attendance under the 

provision of Tertiary Education Trust Fund Conference Attendance (CA). 

All confirmed Academic and Senior Non-Teaching Staff of the University 

are eligible to benefit from this fund.  

In view of the above, applications are invited from interested members of 

staff (Academic and Senior Non-Teaching) of the university who have 

local conferences to attend between July and December 2017.  

METHOD OF APPLICATION 

Application letters should be written to the Deputy Vice Chancellor 

(Academic). Letter of Invitation from the Organiser of the Conference 

should be attached to the application letter. 

APPLICATIONS SUBMISSION DEADLINE 

The deadline for sub mission of application is 05 May, 2017.  

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 



Registrar 

 


